
MORGAN MURPHY MEDIA 
Madison, Wisconsin 

 
 
 
 
 

January 24, 2024 
 
Via email (kevin.harding@fcc.gov) 
 
Kevin Harding, Deputy Division Chief 
Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
 

 
Re:  Spokane Television, Inc. 

Facility ID: 61978 
Notice of Reduced Power for Digital Replacement Translator 
 
 

 Dear Mr. Harding: 
 

 Spokane Television, Inc., licensee of Station KXLY-TV, Spokane, Washington (the 
“Station”), by counsel, hereby notifies the Commission that as of January 14, 2024, the Station 
has been forced to reduce its normal transmitter output power on its digital replacement 
translator due to abnormally high reflected power at the antenna.  Station has engaged a tower 
crew to evaluate the situation and to recommend next steps.  Station will work expeditiously to 
complete all needed repairs, and if such repairs are not finished after 30 days (i.e., by February 
13, 2024), Station will file a request for special temporary authority to continue operating at 
reduced power. 
 
 Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions regarding this notification.  
 
 
      Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
      /s/ 
      Jonathan E. Allen 
      Vice President and General Counsel 
      Morgan Murphy Media 
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